MINUTES OF GRAND JUNCTION ARTS COMMISSION OCTOBER 24, 1990 REGULAR MEETING

Members present: Larry Mazzeno, John Paterson, Vic Crumbaker, Ann J. Sanders, Julie Schroeder-Wright, Sandra Brown, Mary Buss, Allison Sarmo, Tim Wedel

Meeting called to order by Allison Sarmo.

Colorado Council for Arts and Humanities Grant
Allison presented a letter reporting the grant of \$7,500.00 to the
Grand Junction City Council. The funds will be formally accepted by
the council on November 7, 1990.

Survey

Larry Mazzeno presented the narrative summary for the survey. It was accepted by the commission with minor corrections. The project is nearing completion.

Consultant Candidates

The commission will hire a consultant to help with the master cultural plan with the funding from the CCAH grant. Two ads will be placed in the Daily Sentinel advertising the position.

There are two candidates currently interested in the position. Mr. Rick Male of Community Resource Center and Ellen Ittelson of Hammer, Siler and George. Interviews will be set up with these candidates and others who might apply.

Arts Development Breakfast

A date of January 19, 1990 is projected. Approximately 250 people are expected to attend. The sight chosen will be the Ramada Inn.

Julie Schroeder-Wright submitted a list of suggested people from the community who are interested in the arts. Members will expand the list by next meeting. The commision would like to have musical accompaniment. Sandra Brown will look for a harpist, or Larry Mazzeno will contact a pianist.

THE STATE OF THE S

BENEVALE OF THE STATE OF THE ST

4000000

and the second of the second o

The same of the control of the same of the

on the second consistency of the second control of the second cont

gan ng Pigaryan an an ang Pigaryang Pinanang Pinanang nan ang Pinanggan Pinanggan ang Pinanggan ang Pinang Pin Pinanggan Pinanggan Banggan Pinanggan ng Pinanggan ang Pinanggan ang Pinanggan ang Pinanggan Pinanggan Pinangg Pinanggan Pinanggan Banggan Banggan Pinanggan Pinanggan

The Bridge of the State of the

en de la companya de la com

Agentia of the company of the property of the company of the com

Information Exchange

One of the concerns of the commission is to promote the arts in laison with other community groups. Allison Sarmo contacted Debbie Kovalik of the Grand Junction Visitors Bureau. She shared with the commission pamphlets which are given to travelers about the City. Pat Hoge of the Museum of Western Colorado extended information about the goals of the museum. There are tentative plans to hold some collaborative meetings to share information.

The next meeting will be November 13, 1990. (It may be a breakfast meeting to interview a candidate)

respectfully submitted,

Ann J. Sanders

ing proving the second of the

and the second of the second o

Charles the west of the first the second